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“Within the love of God together we live, learn, care and celebrate. 

For each other and for ourselves we aim for the best.” 
 

Our school Value for this term is: 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

SCHOOL DIARY 2017-2018 
          May 2018 

¶ Tuesday 1st   West Wilts Golf Competition – invited team 

¶ Wednesday 2nd Class Photos – Smart school uniform please          

¶ Monday 7th   May Day Bank Holiday 

¶ Monday 14th  Year 6 SATs week 

¶ Friday 18th  WW Tennis Festival at Warminster School – details to follow 

¶ Sunday 20th  Village Celebrations for the Royal Wedding – details to follow 

¶ Monday 21st  Quad Kids at Bath Uni – invited team 

¶ Monday 21st British Values Week 

¶ Tuesday 22nd  Foresters Group 2 to visit the Longbridge Deverill Care Home 

¶ Tuesday 22nd Meet the teacher, 6.30pm for new Reception Group in September 

¶ Thursday 24th  Last Day of Term 5 
          June 2018 

¶ Monday 4th   Start of Term 6 

¶ Monday 4th   Foresters Class on PGL Residential Trip 

¶ Wednesday 6th  Foresters Class return from their trip 

¶ Tuesday 12th  New Reception Class Induction Day 1 – 9.00 – 11.00am  

¶ Friday 15th   Thatchers start their swimming sessions 

¶ Monday 18th    Area Sports Years 3 – 6 – to be confirmed 

¶ Wednesday 27th  New Reception Class Induction Day 2 – 9.00 – 11.00am 

¶ Wednesday 27th  Year 6 Junior Good Citizen Activity at Pottern 

¶ Saturday 30th  School Summer Fete – details to follow 
          July 2018 

¶ Monday 2nd  Kingdown Induction Day 1 

¶ Tuesday 3rd  Kingdown Induction Day 2 

¶ Tuesday 3rd   Whole School ‘Bump Up’ Day 

¶ Tuesday 3rd  New Reception Class Induction Day 3 – 9.00 – 12.30pm  

¶ Wednesday 4th  Kingdown Induction Day 3 

¶ Friday 6th   Rural Sports – Weather permitting 

¶ Monday 9th   Oliver Rehearsal at Horningsham Hall, 9.00 – 3.30pm, Parents to drop off 

¶ Tuesday 10th  Celebration of Work – Parents invited 2.30pm to view 

¶ Wednesday 11th  KS2 Production - 1.30pm (Grandparents) 6.30pm (Parents) Horningsham  
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I went to an amazing Talk at Warminster School this week with Maj Sandy Hennis who 

was one of the 6 Ice Maidens who trekked across Antarctica.  I have come away with a 

new favourite quote from Ernest Shackleton “By Endurance we Conquer” – it got me 

thinking about how important Endurance and Perseverance is in everyday life.   

This week, has seen children participating in an orienteering festival in preparation for a 

competition in Southleigh Woods – Sarum Orienteering Club organise both events and 

share the equipment that children need for that. Thank you to Mrs Newbery for 

attending with them.  We also entered the new event – Hobby Horse Gymkhana in the 

Sports Hall at Warminster Sports Centre; I have heard that so much fun was had at this 

and it will return next year. Thank you to Mrs Russell for supervising the children and to 

the 2 parents who assisted with transport.  I took the gymnasts to Melksham School of 

Gymnastics for an early start to their gym competition. Again it was such a well organised 

event and new opportunities for all our children launching themselves in to a foam pit. 

These children once again performed their routine brilliantly having practised mainly at 

home. Amazing!  On a slightly different theme, I also took 7 children to the Land Warfare 

Centre, Infantry and Small Arms Collection.  These are our children who have a 

connection with the Armed Services.  It is an amazing opportunity and a bit of a hidden 

treasure there – I thoroughly enjoyed hearing about the history of army and how the 

weapons have developed over the years.  Thanks to Mrs Muir, my husband and LT Col 

Philip Nathan for all their help to organise this – I know the children thoroughly enjoyed 

it. 

I have also spent time in the classrooms and continue to be very proud of all the hard 

work I can see happening in, and out of, the classes.  The children are focussed and 

engaged and the teachers continue to provide a variety of interesting and well planned 

lessons, supported hugely by their fantastic teaching assistants. 

Finally, a couple of points that I hope you can support us on.  I know there are sometimes 

many letters/emails sent home but please can I ask that if a response is needed that 

these slips are returned promptly.  We are not always filling the spaces because we do 

not know if the child will or will not be attending due to slips not being returned. As you 

can imagine this is somewhat frustrating. Another polite reminder to please not park 

outside the school at home time; I have noticed more cars than ever this week pulling up 

outside the school gates.  Thank you in advance for this and have a super weekend! 

Mrs Ilic 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Clubs: Term 5 

Y6 Wizards - English Miss Digby  Y6 Monday 3.15 ð 4.15pm 

Football Club  Mr Crabbe  KS2 Tuesday 3.15 ð 4.15pm 

Y6 Wizards - Maths  Miss Digby  Y6 Wednesday 3.15 ð 4.15pm 

Gardening Miss Branscombe Year 4 and 5 (limited numbers)  Wednesday  3.15 ð 4.15pm 

Yoga (cost)  Ro Grogan 

(instructor)  

Paid children from Term 2  Thursday  3.15 ð 4.15pm 

Knitting (cost)  Mrs Cook KS2 Thursday  3.15 ð 4pm 

Golf  Mrs Ilic  Y4 and 5 Friday 

lunchtime  

11.50 ð 12.30 

PH Sports Club ð focus golf   - 

form attached  

PH Sport coach  Y3-6 Friday  3.15 ð 4.15pm 

 

Late Club in KS1 classrooms - 3.10 ɀ 4.15pm every day. £2 per family.  

 

 

 

 

 

                 

Headteachers Award 
Potters Class – Barny & Samuel 

Thatchers Class – Wregan & Jasmin 

Weavers Class – Esme & Lula  

Foresters Class – Oren & Sophie 

Silver Star Award - Dougie 

 

SPOTTED! 

Esme – Cheering someone up at playtime 

Phoebe – Inviting another child into a game and explaining it to them 

 

House Winners of the Week – Shearwater!  

 

Belle, Austin, Alex & Calder, Mrs Ilic 

Happy Birthday! 

KS2 Oliver Performance – Please can everyone ensure that they have learnt their words and songs by 

Monday 30th April so that we can concentrate on acting.  Many thanks, Mrs Aylesbury 

Knitters – The school is joining with the Village Committee in making poppies to display later in the year.  

If you are able to make some please let us know.  If you have any spare red wool that you are happy to 

donate to the school please send it in.  Many thanks for your continuing support. 

Sun cream – Could we please ask that parents apply sun cream to their children before they come into 

school as we are not able to have bottles of sun cream in school.  Many thanks. 



 

Last week Rose, Archie, Poppyella and Kaia spent their afternoon building two new buddies.  Ro-bot & 

Recycling Cat are our Recycling Warriors and if you have any paper please put it in our little cat’s bowl.  

Any cardboard or plastic please feed to Ro-bot because he is always hungry.  All classes should also have 

a paper recycling box in their room. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  

 
Charity Bike ride, It’s a great day out and for some worthy causes, please take part if you can 

 

Georges Marvellous Bike Ride - Home 

gmbride.weebly.com 

Welcome to GMBR. George's Marvellous Bike Ride is an annual charity ride. It was 

started in 2012 in memory of George Hutchings who had quadriplegic Cerebral 

Palsy. 

TO REGISTER PLEASE SIMPLY SEND AN EMAIL TO:  

georgesmarvellousbikeride@gmail.com 

 

  

https://gmbride.weebly.com/


 

 
 
 
  

 
 

  



 



     

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

2018 May MileÊ 

Sunday 13 May   

A one-mile race for children aged 16 and under in a safe, off-road environment.  

 

 What reasons are there to not join the biggest children's race with a fabulous atmosphere and incredible achievements all bor n out of the young 

runners themselves. Just as Nicky, a mum from last year says:  

 

'I took my three children along last year to take  part in the May Mile for the first time and they absolutely loved it! They ran in the U5, U7 
and U9 categories and were all so excited to be taking part. They loved supporting each other and clapping all of the runners  over the 
finish line.  
They thought t hey were in the Olympics when they were presented with medals! The first thing they asked on the drive home was can we 
do it again next week!  
 
The organisation, set up, enthusiasm of all the volunteers and atmosphere of the whole event was brilliant. Thank s again and I look 
forward to bringing my children again next year!'  
Pre-registration - on line and on paper - entries are open until Saturday 5 May 2018. www.maymile.co.uk  
Don't forget... 
Ask your parents and anyone over 16 to run with you if you need support. You'll need them to give their consent anyway!  
And remember young runners...You get all the glory. No -one over 16 recei ves a  time or a medal!  
Please also join the  May MileÊ organising team in thanking the sponsors without whom it just wouldn't be possible. 

   

 

Copyright © 2018 The May Mile, All rights reserved. 

You entered the May MileÊ, the May MileÊ Lucky Draw or F.A.F. (Field Athletics Fest)  

Our mailing address is:  The May Mile, 140 Chittoe, Chippenham, England SN15 2EW United Kingdom 
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